

BRASS CASTLE SCHOOL

16 Castle Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1188 Jessica L. Garcia, PRINCIPAL DISTRICT CENTRAL OFFICE OLD SCHOOLHOUSE

One East Front Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1119 Keith T. Neuhs, SUPERINTENDENT PORT COLDEN SCHOOL
30 Port Colden Road
Washington, NJ 07882
908.689.0681
Jessica K. McDonagh, PRINCIPAL

March 23, 2022

Re: Port Colden School Lockdown

Dear Parents & Guardians,

This afternoon at 12:45pm, Port Colden School was placed in lockdown out of abundance of caution, due to police activity in a neighboring municipality. The building was in lockdown for 15 minutes. The police activity was resolved and students returned to normal activities.

Staff and students did an amazing job of following safety procedures during the lockdown. Thank you to the Washington Township Police Department and our SROs for always keeping our schools safe.

Sincerely,

Keith Neuhs Superintendent